
The Gospel of Mark 

This eight-week video series begins October 3rd and runs every week 

through November 21st.  We have received permission for this series 

from its creator, St. Charles Borromeo Catholic Community in 

Livermore, CA.    

The videos will be posted on our website, one week at a time. 

There is no cost for this offering, and no book. 

You can opt to simply view the videos on your own; you can also join in 

a discussion of the videos each week on our Zoom site (you’ll get an 

invitation)  The Zoom discussions will be on Tuesday (again see the 

dates above) from 6:30 pm-7:45 pm. 


